
From:  
Sent: Thursday, 17 October 2013 4:40 PM 
To: ESCOSA:Essential Services Commission of South Australia 
Subject: Retailer Feed - in Tariff - Draft Price Determination Statement of Response 
 
Dear Essential Services Commission of South Australia, 
 
The only way that South Australian's will be guaranteed to get a fair price for the electricity 
that is fed into the grid from their Photo Voltaic Systems is for the The Essential Services 
Commission of South Australia to set fair minimum price for retailers to pay. I consider 7.6 
cents per KWH to be below what is fair. 
 
Also the minimum price needs to be in place for many years to come. I find the ESCOSA's 
idea of not having a set minimum in the future to be an extremely bad one. I realise that 
the ESCOSA is being lobbied by energy sector for there not to be a minimum and for the 
energy sector to be able to not pay South Australians for the electricity that is fed in from 
their Photo Voltaic systems. But please show some back bone and do what is in the best 
interests of South Australians. After all "The Essential Services Commission is the 
independent economic regulator of essential services in South Australia. The Essential 
Services Commission’s primary objective is the protection of the long-term interests of 
South Australians". 
 
 
Regards 
 
 

 


